
January 12, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for making all the adjustments necessary for the unexpected day off due to the weather. 

We offer optional parent teacher conferences on Thursday, January 26 from 3:15-7:00.  These 2nd 

quarter conferences are scheduled if a teacher would like to meet with parents or if parents would like 

to request a conference with any teacher.  In today’s envelope you’ll find a parent teacher conference 

sign up form.  In the event that the teacher did not feel a conference is necessary and the parents don’t 

feel a conference is necessary, please sign the form and return it so we know it did reach you.  

Conferences can be scheduled for academic or social issues of any kind. 

Mrs. Elizabeth Haen and Mrs. Dawn Verdegan are in the planning stages of our annual Valentine’s party 

referred to as “The Cake Walk”.  There is a sheet in today’s envelope giving info and asking for parent 

volunteers.  The party is held on the afternoon of Tuesday, February 14. 

Our sincere sympathy goes to the family of Mrs. Becky Helgren who passed away on Saturday after a 

lengthy battle with cancer.  Students in the older grades will remember “Ms. Becky” as the sacristan at 

Nativity.  She taught our older students how to be a server at Mass and sat with them on the Altar 

offering her help and ever present smile.  She was a faith filled person with a positive attitude on life.  

Becky will be missed. 

Boys and girls in grades 2, 3 and 4 are invited to join in the instructional league basketball program.  

Practices will begin on Tuesday, January 24 from 2:50-5:00.  Interested students in grades 2, 3 and 4 

were given permission slips on Tuesday.  Let the office know if for any reason you need another form. 

Catholic Schools Week is from January 30- Feb.3.  During this week we have a family bowling event at 

Ashwaubenon Bowling Alley.  On Thursday, February 2 from 12:30-2:30, we invite all family members to 

join us for a fun-filled afternoon of bowling.  A signup sheet will be sent home on a later date but I 

thought you might like to get this date on your calendar if you plan to attend.     

The Packers did an outstanding job last Sunday.  I’m sure the support from the St. Joseph School 

community was a big reason for that!  We’ll show our support again on Friday…no uniforms, wear green 

and gold. 

Have a nice week with hopefully better weather as the week progresses. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Hoard 

 


